
 

MALAS student Alejandra Acuña Balbuena will be presenting about 
the challenges she encountered during the COVID-19 pandemic to 
develop her research project on waste management issues in her 
home city of Asuncion, Paraguay. From external logistical challenges 
like traveling and conducting field research in person to internal 
issues that dealt with motivation, the pandemic made it seem like it 
would be impossible to complete a research project as the one she 
originally envisioned, largely based on day-to-day interactions with 
community members and facilitating group conversations as a 
research method. During this event, Acuña Balbuena will be 
focusing on how her research project was a�ected by the pandemic, 
how she adapted to changing global circumstances, and how she overcome personal and 
logistical challenges.

Born and raised in Paraguay, Alejandra Acuña Balbuena started her global education from a 
pretty young age. She left her country for the first time at 17 to finish high school in Norway. 
She then continued her undergraduate education in the United States, spending some time in 
between studying and living in Italy. She graduated with a dual degree in Environmental 
Sustainability and Italian in May 2020 from the University of Oklahoma and joined the Master 
in Latin American Studies at UNM in fall 2020, Her main academic interests include feminist 
geographies, urban political ecologies, and environmental injustice in urban environments. Her 
research focuses on discourses around the labor of urban waste pickers in her hometown of 
Asunción.
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This lecture is free and open to the public. Individuals of all abilities are encouraged to attend LAII-sponsored events. If you 
are a person with a disability who requires a reasonable accommodation in order to participate in one of our events, please 
visit laii.unm.edu/events/accessibility.html. You can find more information on available accommodations on the UNM 
Accessibility Resource Center website. For more information, visit laii.unm.edu or contact laiioutreach@unm.edu.

  Thursday, April 7 • 1:00 PM MT • Register to attend at: bit.ly/3tL2kjA 

https://unm.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIsdO2trzsqGNXfpNwD4-o4ZHZOfaYT8G5Z

